

### **Year 6 Ice-Cream Friday**

The following Year 6 children had icecream on Ice-cream Friday: Elisha Hesp, Adam Packer, Cobie Smith, Oliver Thompson, Ethan Dawson and Leigh Auld. These children were chosen because they had all been spotted behaving particularly well during the last week. Important Notice
Due to health and safety issues it has become necessary to ask that ALL jewellery be left at home and not

worn at school.

Newsletter

26.10.12

All your news and notices from BSPS

www.station.northumberland.sch.uk

## **Attendance**

The two classes with the highest attendance last week were Beech class 100% and Chestnut class 99%. The whole school attendance was 96%. Well done everyone!!

## **Poppy Appeal**

Poppies have gone on sale today in school with a suggested donation of 50p per poppy. This helps to raise funds for The Royal Legion's welfare work, which is a lifeline for thousands of serving and ex-Service people.

#### Stars of the Week

The following children were Stars of the Week last week: Charlie Storey, Melissa Wilson, Demi Wilkinson, David Mitchell, Emma archer, Brandon McLean, Darren Dodds, Rebecca Rowell, Nadine Hope, Keira O'Brien, Maple and Beech classes for their singing of 'Head, shoulders, knees and toes' in French. These children were rewarded for their outstanding work last week.

### <u>Autumn Half Term</u> Holiday

School breaks up today for the Autumn Half Term holiday and will re-open on Monday 5<sup>th</sup> November. School doors will open promptly at 8.45am.

We hope that you enjoy your holiday.

#### BOOM!

The winner of the issue 1 BOOM! competition was Logan Reed from Elm Class, he won a Gyro Apache remote controlled helicopter. Well done Logan! Issue 2 of BOOM is out now please see Mr. Layton for about the new secret address. Issue 1 is now unlocked and available to read on the BOOM! homepage which can be accessed from the school website.

#### **Harvest Festival**

Thank you to everyone who sent a donation into school for our harvest festival. Unfortunately we did not receive enough donations to allow us to make hampers this year.

All donations will be given to the local residential care home.

A special thank you to our year 6 pupils who entertained the whole school with a fabulous harvest festival!

# Morrison's Let's Grow

Please don't forget to keep sending the Morrison's Let's Grow vouchers in as the closing date is getting close!